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Operation Santa's Sleigh is being postponed 

New Date: Wednesday, December 28, 2022 
 

FLIGHT DELAY! Unfortunately, due to anticipated bad weather on Friday, 
December 23, Santa, and the North Pole Secret Service has decided to 
reschedule Operation Santa’s Sleigh to December 28. This will in no way 
impact his very important work on December 24.  

 

Santa wanted his first responder friends to be available to help 
everyone during the upcoming winter weather. The good news is you will 
still get your own special day, as Santa and all his first responder 
friends plan to visit you next Wednesday.      

 

On behalf of Santa Claus, everyone at the North Pole, and Light Ohio 
Blue, we want to wish you and your families a very safe and joyous 
Christmas and will see you next Wednesday in spreading holiday cheer.   

 

From the Desk of: 
Bernard 
Chief Elf, North Pole Secret Service 
North Pole Secret Service Outpost 
1057 Squirrel Road, North Pole, 88888 
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